
For more updates on Managements Response to the Coronavirus and other useful information, visit our website at http://www.greenthal.com/CoronaVirus.php 

 

   

 

 
 
In honor of the 75th anniversary of VE Day, 11 vintage WWII aircraft will be conducting a 
flyover along the Hudson River, over the Verrazano Bridge, then eastbound over the Long 
Island Sound on 5/8 at 12:30 PM.  
 
The aircraft will fly at approximately 1,500 ft. 
 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
To view this message in American Sign Language (ASL), العربیة, বাঙািল, 中文, Français, Kreyòl Ayisyen, Italiano, 한국어, Polski, 
Pусский, Español, اردو or ייִדיש : http://on.nyc.gov/1kdjT4y. 
 

Notify NYC alerts in العربیة, বাঙািল, 中文, Français, Kreyòl Ayisyen, Italiano, 한국어, Polski, Pусский, Español, اردو or ייִדיש: 
https://on.nyc.gov/change-language. 
 
To refer your friends and family to this service please visit https://a858-nycnotify.nyc.gov/notifynyc/Home/ReferAFriend. 
Please contact NotifyNYC@oem.nyc.gov with questions or concerns. 

 

May 8, 2020 Update (#107) 

To: Board Members 

From: Charles H. Greenthal Management Corp. 

Re: Planned Flyover in honor of “VE” Victory in Europe Day – the 75th Anniversary of the End of World War II 
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